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Comments: Hello Forest Service.  I am thrilled to hear about the proposed project to restore the ecosystem of the

Gold Creek Valley.  This is a superb area that has been heavily impacted by gravel mining yet has already

served to connect wildlife to areas beyond I-90.  Let's do more!  I am glad to wait for the work to be done to

partially fill in the pond and to prevent access by vehicles - and more!  It is crucial to restore the hydrologic

regime as much as possible in this drainage.  Please do the project as proposed!  Thank you.


